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                                   Thank you Parents 
 

We are delighted to say we raised a whopping €845 at our Cake Sale on 
Valentine's morning!  

We hope to use some of this money raised for Garden Play Equipment. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who baked, 

bought or donated cakes – We hope you enjoyed them!  
A special word of Thanks to the parents who helped out on the morning.  

We cannot fundraise without your help.  
Feel free to come along and help at any of our events.  

If you would like to add your name to our list of volunteers please email 
darryl.eade@hfss.ie or orla.gannon@hfss.ie. 

  No mobile phones allowed in school 

Holy Family Senior School has a strict 

mobile phone and internet enabled 

electronic devices policy which states 

that: 

Pupils are not allowed to bring mobile 

phones, ipads, ipods, smart watches, 

smart glasses and any device that has 

a camera and/or recording abilities or 

internet enabled electronic device into 

school.  

This policy is in place to ensure child 

safety in school. Parents may make contact through the school 

with their children if necessary. We appreciate your support on 

this matter. 

Our fun English Classes for  
parents take place every 
Wednesday from 9:00 -10:00 am 
in The Parents’ Room.  
New parents are always  
welcome. 
 
Contact Darryl for more  
details on 0866040686. 

This Friday March 14th we will have  
our annual Lá Glas in advance of  
St. Patrick’s Weekend.  
All children are encouraged to wear 
green clothing/hats/shamrocks etc. to 
celebrate our National Day. 
A donation of €1 per child is  
encouraged which will go towards the  
purchasing of school resources for your 
children. 
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Sacraments - 2025 - 2nd class 
 
10/05/25 - First Holy Communion  
Cathedral @ 11am. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacraments - 2025 - 6th class 
14/03/25 - Confirmation  
Cathedral @ 11am. 

 

Our Annual Spring Music Recital takes 
place on  
Friday March 28th at 11 am in the Hall.  
Parents and friends are invited to come 
along and be entertained by the  
children who attend our after-school 
music lessons, Strings programme, 
choir, trad and rock bands.  
 
 
Please remember to keep up to date 
with payments for After-School  
and Strings music lessons.  

 






